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[ want to thank the Board of Supervisors for their continuing support of me as
Township Manager. Most importantly, [ want to thank Greg, Lynda and Lorrainc for
their overwhelming support and friendship. As I have told the Board many times before,
these three people would stack up against any municipality’s administrative staff and
always come out winners.”

Even if the PennDot application had been submitted the day after the Resolution was
passed in January of 1998, Supervisor Bennington commented there would not yet have
been a traffic signal installed at the intersection where Mrs. Wildman was killed. Further,
Supervisor Bennington noted there is no guarantee that PennDot will approve the permit
appl1cat10r1 Chamnan Bennett adv1sed Chlef Egly recently stated that even though the

would be 1nsta11ed before September 1f it is approved at all. Dlscussmn took place
concerning the traffic impact problems of Hilltown Township in the future.

The Supervisors expressed their sympathy to the family of Mrs. Wildman

2. Mr. Horrocks presented three escrow releases for the Board’s
consideration:

Estate at Tatl Qaks Voucher #08 $ 2,121.85

Longleaf Estates, Phase I YVoucher #06 $ 369140

Waste Management of Indian Valley Voucher #16 $ 42,73

Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor Grasse, and carried
unanimously to release the three escrows as noted above.

3. Mr. Horrocks presented Resolution #98-29, commending Ms. Melissa Sue
Swope of Hilltown Township who has been selected to receive the Girl Scout’s highest
honor of recognition, the Gold Award.

Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor Grasse, and carried
unanimously to adopt Resolution #98-29 to honor Ms. Melissa Sue Swope who has
been selected fo receive the Girl Scout’s highest honor of recognition, the Gold
Award.

4. Mr. Horrocks presented Resolution #98-30, which itemizes specific
individuals of Hilltown Township for the Pennsylvania Drug Reduction Property
Program Eligibility Grant. This is a method for municipalities to reccive government
surplus at negligible cost.
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3. Correspondence has been received from the Township Solicitor regarding
a recent Pennsylvania Commonwealth Court case which found that tape recordings of
meetings are not documents included in the “Right-to-Know Act.” At present, Hilltown
Township offers residents the right to listen to Township audio recordings. Discussion
took place.

0. LINENS FOR SIGNATURE: None,

P. PUBLIC COMMENT:

l. Mr. John Snyder, chairman of the Zoning Hearing Board, congratulated
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1995 Zoning Ordinance. Mr. Snyder presented correspondence to the Board concerning
this issue and noted these are his personal comments which do not necessarily reflect that
of the entire Zoning Hearing Board.

Q. SUPERVISOR’S COMMENTS;

1. Supervisor Bennington reminded the public that the next Supervisors
meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 26, 1998 at 7:30PM, due to the Memorial Day
holiday.

R. PRESS CONFERENCE; A conference was held to answer questions of those
reporters present.

S. ADJOURNMENT: Upon motion by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by
Supervisor Grasse, and carried unanimously, the May 11, 1998 Supervisor’s Worksession
Meeting was adjourned at 8:50PM.

Respectfutly submitted,

rdo, Semed
Lynda Seimes
Township Secretary
(*These minutes were transcribed from notes and tape recordings taken by Mr. Bruce G.
Horrocks, Township Manager).






